
From: Maya Drapkin 

Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2022 4:36 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City Files: D01-20018 and D02-20033 

Dear City of Richmond Hill, 

I want to express my great concern Re: building at 11300 Yonge Street long term care 
and retirement home. 

It will ruin our neighbourhood, and obstruct sun light. 

I’m greatly disagree. 

I hope this plan will not be approved for many different reasons known to responsible 
people. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Maya Drapkin 

118 Lacewood Drive. 
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